



GPO PO Box 401 Canberra City ACT 2601 Telephone 02 6131 6131 Email foi@afp.gov.au www.afp.gov.au ABN 17 864 931 143

Our Ref: CRM 2018/102

Asher Hirsch

By email:

foi+request-4024-c71f2feb@righttoknow.org.au

Dear Asher,

Freedom of Information Request

I refer to your request 14 August 2017 seeking access to information under the Freedom of Information Act 1982 (the Act).

As your request covers documents which concern an international organisation, the Australian Federal Police is required to consult with that organisation before making a decision on the release of those documents.

Sub-section 15(7) of the Act provides for an extension of 30 days to the statutory 30 day time limit for processing requests.

Therefore the time limit for processing your request will expire on 13 October 2017.

If you have any queries regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact this office.

Yours sincerely,

Matt Baillie

Acting Team Leader Freedom of Information

Australian Federal Police